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Nicola Gunn

From: belvedere@paythorne.com
Sent: 29 March 2021 19:26
To: Planning
Subject: FAO Laura Eastwood

Categories: Yellow Category

 ❚❛❜ External Email  
This Email Originated Outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do not click links or attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. If in doubt please contact helpdesk@ribblevalley.gov.uk  

Dear Laura 
 
Planning application 3/2021/0210 1 Demesne Cottage, Newsholme. 
 
We have no objections to the above application. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Stella Rosthorn 
Clerk Paythorne & Newsholme 
 
 
 
 


